Pickleball Lincoln Inc.
Board Minutes
April 10, 2020

Due to the Covid-19 virus this Board meeting was a virtual meeting.  

Board members present remotely were:   Mark Nelson,  Bill Roehrs   Gale Breed,  Jane Cech, 
Joel Houston,  Rosalie Duffy.   Also present was non-board-member Treasurer Mike Magnuson, CPA.   

President Mark Nelson called the meeting to order.

The new Peterson Park courts are on schedule to be completed June 30th.  There have been no construction change orders so there are no expected contingency fees.  For the final surfacing process the construction company needs the weather temperature to be above 50 degrees for five consecutive days.  

Regarding Give-to-Lincoln Day it was decided that PLI will have two fundraising goals:   $15,000 for the required maintenance endowment for the new Peterson Park courts, and $5,000 to 7,000 for new windscreens for those courts.

The Board voted unanimously to replace the membership software TrackitHub with JoinIt.  The price is only $18.56/month for up to 1,000 members.  This is a discounted price due to PLI being a non-profit and also by paying annually rather than monthly.  

It was agreed to search for a volunteer who would be interested in producing a newsletter for PLI.  

Mark Nelson adjourned the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Rosalie Duffy
Assistant Secretary 
 








